
 

Attention! 
 Individual with disabilities 

receiving HealthWest services, 
family members, Mental Health 
Staff and Community Providers 

 

 

Person Centered Planning  
 

 

Description:  This presentation will focus on the value 
of Person Centered Planning.  It will explain how 
Person-Centered Planning supports an individual with 
disabilities who receives community mental health 
supports.  The presentation will describe the purpose, 
values, and process of Person Centered Planning and 
share tools available to assist with the planning process.  
 
Who should attend? 
All are welcome.  This presentation will be helpful to: 

 Individuals with developmental disabilities who 
receive HealthWest services and supports 

 Family members of individuals with disabilities 
who receive services and supports 

 HealthWest staff (support coordinators, clinical 
and support staff) 

 Community based service providers (program 
managers, direct support staff, home managers, 
etc.) 

 
To register for this event - 
Contact The Arc Muskegon at (231) 777-2006 or email 
jmilliron@arcmuskegon.org.  Space is available to 40 
participants.  Please register by 11/20/17.  Thank You! 
 

 
NO COST TO ATTEND 

 

Presentation and accommodations paid for by The Arc Muskegon 

 

Tuesday, 
 November 21, 2017 

1:00pm-3:00pm 
 

Location: 
Grand Valley State University 
Muskegon Innovation Hub 

200 Viridian Dr. 
Muskegon, MI  49440 

 

Presented by  
 

 
 

 

 
Michigan Developmental Disabilities 

Institute 
4809 Woodward Avenue, Suite 268 

Detroit, MI 48202 
Phone: (313) 577-2654 

Toll-free: (888) 978-4334 
Fax: (313) 577-3770 

Project email: hcbs@wayne.edu 
Project website: https://ddi.wayne.edu/ 

 

mailto:jmilliron@arcmuskegon.org
https://ddi.wayne.edu/

